From: Lewin, Jonathan H. [mailto:Jonathan.Lewin@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 7:19 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Fw: Commemorative T7 Systems

Steve,

Hope all is well. Axon has donated five (5) Taser T7 weapons to the City of Chicago, which I have accepted on behalf of the Department of Police. These items will be inventoried to the Department of Police and will be property of the Department. If this is acceptable, I will also notify the Comptroller.

Thanks,
Jonathan



Jonathan H. Lewin
Chief
Chicago Police Department
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